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“CHANEL” 
 
 
 
The Chanel sweater jacket shown in the 
picture, was tested by R’ Yosef Sayagh 
[Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory].  
 
There was no content label attached. 
 
Surprisingly, it contained threads of both wool 
and linen! 
 
It was purchased in Manhattan.  
 
 
The owner did not wear the sweater for an 
entire year because it was not tested for 
shatnez and there is no shatnez laboratory in 
her area of Manhattan.  She eventually sent it 
to Lakewood for testing. 
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